Hagerstown Housing Authority

35 W. Baltimore Street, Hagerstown, MD 21740 — 301-733-6911 - Fax 301-745-4894

-—--NOTICE---
ORRSTOWN
BANK

A Tradition of Excellence

Effective August 15, 2018, the Hagerstown Housing Authority is changing
banking services from Columbia Bank to Orrstown Bank.

On August 15, 2018 and thereafter, you may pay rent in person OR BY MAIL
at Orrstown Bank located at 1020 Professional Court., Hagerstown, MD 21740.
Paying by mail is a new service that we are excited to offer all of our residents.

The designated rent box will still be available to residents in our senior buildings.

Columbia Bank will no longer accept rent payments beginning August 15, 2018, so
please make note of this very important reminder.

Before August 15" — Pay at Columbia Bank

August 15" and thereafter — Pay at Orrstown Bank

Please remember that this change of Banking Services DOES NOT REQUIRE
YOU TO CHANGE YOUR PERSONAL BANKING ACCOUNT TO
ORRSTOWN. This change in Banking Services is only a change in where you
will pay your rent.

For updates please visit our website at www.hagerstownha.com. Please call
Hagerstown Housing Authority Administration Office if you have any additional
questions at 301-733-6911.




